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10 May, 2024 
Mr R Batty, 
Secretary, Keighley and Worth Valley Preservation Society Ltd 
The Railway Station 
Haworth 
West Yorkshire 
BD22 8NJ 
 
Dear Rob, 
 
Re: Cameron James Sheehan 
 
As a long-standing member of the Keighley and Worth Valley Railway (membership 20523134), 
I am proposing Cameron James Sheehan to stand for election as a Director of the Keighley & 
Worth Valley Railway Preservation Society Ltd. 
 
I have known Cameron for over four years, and consider he has honesty and a direct 
communication style. He isn't afraid to speak his mind, which ensures that all perspectives are 
considered and discussed. Cameron’s straightforward approach is rooted in a genuine desire 
to see progress and improvement and foster a culture of transparency and open dialogue. 
 
In summary, Cameron’s dedication, perspective, honesty, and resilience make him an excellent 
candidate to join the KWVRPS Board as a Director. I am confident that he will bring a positive 
and proactive approach to the role, contributing significantly to our shared goals and initiatives. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 

 
 
 
Jason Carlton 




